
 

 

 

2024 Graduation & Commencement Information 

 

● The Commencement Ceremony will take place at 4:00 PM on Wednesday, May 

8, 2024, at the Iron Trail Motors Event Center. 

● Commencement practice will be held on Wednesday, May 8, 2024 at 10:00 AM 

at the Iron Trail Motors Event Center. Attendance is strongly advised. 

● A Cap and Gown is required if you plan on participating in the Commencement 

program. 

● Caps, Gowns, and Tassels may be purchased in the Virginia Campus Bookstore. 

More information to follow regarding price and dates for purchase. 

 → Veterans, and/or Phi Theta Kappa students may pick up their honorary  

      cord(s) or stoles from the bookstore at the time of gown purchase. 

 

→ If your cumulative GPA is 3.5 or higher after Fall semester, you will         

     receive a gold honor cord. 

 

● There is no limit to the number of guests that can attend the ceremony and 

tickets will not be required. 

 

● A backdrop for personal photos will be available after the ceremony. 

 

 **Please contact Ivy Fyre if you have any questions** 

              Ivy.fyre@minnesotanorth.edu 


